

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

22<sup>nd</sup> November 2017

**Dear Parents** 

## Year 2 Tip to Post Box

On Tuesday 28<sup>th</sup> November, if the weather is suitable, the children in Year 2 will walk to the local post box as part of their Geography studies.

The children will be posting a special letter back to their home address which we hope you will enjoy.

If you would rather your child did not take part in this activity please let Mrs Roberts as soon as possible. A first aider will also be accompanying the children on the visit.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway

Headteacher







